December 22, 1971

Mr. Nazar Nazarian

Household Industrial Trading Co.
390 Broadway

New York, N.Y., 10013

Dear Mr. Nazarian:

We received your two checks totalling
$3,000.00 through the Diocesan offices.

This remittanceccompletes your original
pledge for $10,000.00.

I, personally, cannot close this letter
without adding my sincere thanks for your
generous pledge and its fulfillment. If
aillpledgors were as conscientious as you
are, we wouldn't have to worry.

Kind personal regards and best wishes for
a Healthy, Happy and Prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian
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